
This afternoon, you should be receiving a parent appreciation card from our 
students.  On behalf of the staff at Walter Lee we want to express our 
gratitude for your support throughout this year. Your encouragement and 
support for our students with everything school related means a lot to us. We 
appreciate all the time you've spent helping our students grow and learn.

Thank you again for everything.
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